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The next steps involve
creating educational

videos with school
children’s participation,

which will support the
interactive workshops

scheduled to launch in
the New Year.

Our next project
gathering will take place

in Prague this December,
where partners will come
together for an intensive

Training Week.

On 16 and 17 September 2024, our Irish partners
from I&F hosted a productive meeting in Dublin
(Ireland) focused on advancing our road safety
initiative for bicycles and electric scooters in
Primary Schools. During the sessions, participants
reviewed all deliverables completed to date,
including a thorough examination of the Road
Safety Manual.

what’s next?
tpm in dublin



Through the e-Green project,
we're empowering the next
generation to embrace road
safety, blending fun with
essential learning. By teaching
safe cycling and scooter habits
to children aged 6-12, we're not
only making streets safer but
also nurturing lifelong,
responsible road users. 

This result  aims to create six engaging, student-
produced videos on road safety for bicycles and
scooters, aligned with the project’s Road Safety
Manual. These videos will help primary students

across Europe by providing practical safety
examples and will be translated, subtitled, and

shared widely to promote safe riding practices.

ABOUT US... Work package n°3 - Audiovisual
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